8 October 1980

Arnold Adelberg
Department of Mathematics
Grinnell College
Crimnell, TA 50112

Dear Arnold:

I checked with Harry Horner who 1s a member of the IAS board on our
campus. The board's September meeting was cancelled because the President
was out of state. A meeting has now been scheduled for Saturday, Nov. 1.
at UNI. Apparently our request is on the agenda. You might contact Hoffsr
man to verify this and help him understand our position. Academy people
to whom I have talked seem somewhat sympathetic but are not sure how to
handlesthe situation. As long as we get things decided by December 1,
there should be no problems with our schedule. '

Best regards,

Jim Peake

JP:bh



